
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Michael Smith, Public Works Director  

Date: February 15, 2011 

Subject: Comprehensive Transportation Master Plan  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
As discussed at the City Council Annual Strategic Planning Retreat on February 4th, this item 
is intended to provide the opportunity for any additional feedback or discussion regarding 
the Comprehensive Transportation Master Plan.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends this Master Plan be formally discussed as part of the March 14th Work 
Session and could be considered for adoption at the March 28th City Council Meeting.   
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